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Print

On August 11, 2023, APHIS published a proposed rule in the Federal Register
outlining proposed changes to its user fees charged for certain Agricultural
Quarantine and Inspection (AQI) services.  In association with this proposed rule,
APHIS made its Activity Based Cost (ABC) model data available for viewing and
download.  To clarify for stakeholders, APHIS has added a video to the cost model
data web page providing an overview of the APHIS AQI program cost models and
how to use the cost model data provided.

To learn more about the 2023 AQI user fee proposed rule, please visit our AQI User
Fee webpage at USDA APHIS AQI User Fees.
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